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Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

sheldon wolf <smwolf7f@gmail.com> Sun, Oct 30, 2016 at 12:59 PM
To: sharon.dickinson@lacity.org

Hello, I am very concerned about the possibility of a large new construction on Barrington near Sunset.
You probably know that this is one of the most horrible traffic choke points in the city. Please please 
oppose this construction. Thank you.
Sheldon Wolf
600 Tuallitan Road, LA 90049

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=e0c49b70e2&view=pt&search=inbox&msg=158172cc84bd94ca&siml=158172cc84bd94ca 1/1

mailto:sharon.dickinson@lacity.org
mailto:smwolf7f@gmail.com
mailto:sharon.dickinson@lacity.org
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=e0c49b70e2&view=pt&search=inbox&msg=158172cc84bd94ca&siml=158172cc84bd94ca

